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Einhorn Barbarito Supports 2018 Denville Food Truck &
Family Festival

Einhorn Barbarito is proud to support the 2018 Denville Food Truck & Family Festival benefiting Vamp

Up Vets Field - an initiative to raise fund to add handicap accessible bleachers to seat 150 spectators,

a press box, sound system and scoreboard to the turf field at Veterans Memorial Park.

The 3rd Food Truck & Family Festival takes place on Sunday, October 7, 2018 at Gardner Field in

Denville and will include over 20 food trucks, NJ craft beers, inflatables and children's activities, live

music and a vendor market.

Visit their Facebook page for more information.

https://www.facebook.com/events/451265632051778/

